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New Family Liaison    
Officer 

We are very pleased 
to let you know that       
Rebecca Lee will be 

our new Family    
Liaison Officer.  You 
may have already 

met Miss Lee as she 
is already a teach-
ing assistant at the 

school.   

Miss Lee will be 
working as our FLO 

from 1pm-3pm    
every day. 

Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Freya Robyn Halo 

Bumblebees Leighton Joel S James 

Caterpillars Madison Lawrence Nance 

Dolphins Zoe Sienna Morgan 

Sharks Annabelle Eden Sophie S 

Stingrays Felicity Henry Sebastian 

Turtles Avalon Dacey Rayan 

Orcas Christian Ivy Joey H 

Penguins Logan Archie Roman 

Follow us on Facebook 

@AllSoulsCEPsch 

                     

 Secondary School Places 

Current Year 6 

You must apply for a secondary school place 

for your child to start year 7 at  secondary 

school. You will need to do this when your 

child is in year 6 at primary school.  

Applications for transfer to secondary school in 
September 2023 opened on  

Thursday 1 September  

and will close at midnight on  

Monday 31 October 2022. 

Ladybirds are now joining Stars of 

the Week. This is to celebrate the 

children who have tried really hard 

and been fantastic at their reading, 

writing and maths each week!  They 

have been added to the table here! 

Reporting Absence  

Parent/carers are required to telephone 
or email  the school on the morning of 

the first day of absence and any      
subsequent days thereafter providing a 

reason for the absence.  

Keep your information up to date.      

If you have changed your mobile 

number, email address or other con-

tact details, please inform the school 

straight away. It is important that you 

are always contactable in the event of 

your child being unwell. We also send 

newsletters and other information via 

text and email. We don’t want you to 

miss out!  

 

 

We are continuing with our 

Harvest celebrations, being 

thankful for all of God’s 

gifts. 

Harvest Festival Service 

Thursday 29th September 

1.30pm at All Souls’ Church 

Parents are welcome, please be aware 
you may need to stand as children are 

seated first. 

Zander is now play-

ing for Folkestone 

Saints Basketball 

team!  He has played 

matches for the team 

and they have won!  

It’s great to hear you 

are enjoying it and 

doing so well,      

Zander!  Well done! 

 


